

EXAMEN FINAL DE INGLÉS - 6º EP

Nombre: _____ Fecha: _____

Reading Comprehension

Read the text and answer the questions.

Hello! My name is Luna and I'm 11 years old. I live in a small house with my family. My mum's name is Maria and my dad's name is David. I also have a brother, Tom. He's 9. Our house has got three bedrooms, a big living room and a small kitchen. My favourite room is my bedroom because it's colourful and comfortable. I can read my books and play with my toys there.

Last Saturday, we went to the beach. The weather was fantastic, so it was very hot and sunny. We built a huge sandcastle. It was bigger than all the other sandcastles on the beach! My brother, Tom, wanted to swim in the sea, but the water was too cold. My dad said, "You must wear your swimming costume!" but Tom didn't want to. My mum bought us some delicious ice creams. I had a chocolate ice cream and Tom had a strawberry one. We stayed at the beach until late in the afternoon. We were very tired when we got home, but we were also very happy. Tomorrow, we will visit my grandparents. They live in the countryside. I think it will be a lovely day.

Questions:

1. How old is Luna?

2. How many bedrooms has Luna's house got?

3. What did Luna and her family do last Saturday?

4. Was the sandcastle smaller than the other sandcastles?

5. What flavour ice cream did Luna have?

Grammar and Vocabulary

1. Personal Pronouns, Possessive Adjectives and Possessive Pronouns (8 puntos)

Complete the sentences with the correct word.

1. This is my book. It's _____. (I / mine)
2. She is a student. _____ is very clever. (She / Her)
3. We love _____ new car. (us / our)
4. That dog is _____. (their / theirs)
5. Can _____ help _____? (you / I)
6. He gave the present to _____. (she / her)

7. Is this _____ pen? (your / yours)
8. The house is old, but _____ garden is beautiful. (its / it's)

2. Past Simple (regular and irregular verbs)

Write the past simple form of the verbs in brackets. Then complete the sentences.

1. Yesterday, I _____ (go) to the park.
2. They _____ (play) football last weekend.
3. She _____ (eat) pizza for dinner.
4. We _____ (visit) our grandparents last summer.
5. He _____ (not / like) the film.
6. _____ (you / see) my keys?
7. My mum _____ (cook) a delicious meal.
8. They _____ (not / be) at home yesterday evening.

3. Infinitive of Purpose

Complete the sentences using "to" and the correct verb from the box.

buy, see, learn, visit

1. I went to the shop _____ some bread.
2. She studies hard _____ English.
3. We went to the zoo _____ the animals.
4. He called his friend _____ him.

4. Comparative and Superlative Adjectives

Complete the sentences with the correct form of the adjective in brackets.

1. Mount Everest is _____ mountain in the world. (high)
2. A cat is _____ than a mouse. (big)
3. This is _____ book I have ever read. (interesting)
4. My brother is _____ than me. (tall)
5. Summer is _____ season. (hot)
6. The blue car is _____ than the red car. (expensive)
7. She is _____ student in the class. (good)
8. Spain is _____ than England. (sunny)

5. Will / Won't

Complete the sentences with "will" or "won't".

1. I think it _____ rain tomorrow.
2. She _____ pass the exam if she doesn't study.
3. They _____ go on holiday next year.
4. He _____ come to the party because he's busy.

6. What time is it?

Write the time in words.

1. 3:00 - It's _____.
2. 6:15 - It's _____.
3. 10:30 - It's _____.
4. 8:45 - It's _____.

7. Saxon Genitive ('s)

Rewrite the phrases using the Saxon Genitive.

The car of my father - _____

The toys of the children - _____

The house of my grandparents - _____

The tail of the dog - _____

The favourite colour of Sarah - _____

8. Have Got

Complete the sentences with "have got" or "has got".

1. I _____ a new bike.
2. She _____ long hair.
3. They _____ a big garden.
4. He _____ a red t-shirt.
5. We _____ a lot of homework

9. To Be

They _____ from Spain.

I _____ happy today.

He _____ my best friend.

We _____ in 6th grade.

The flowers _____ beautiful.

10. Can / Can't

Complete the sentences with "can" or "can't".

1. A bird _____ fly, but a fish _____.

2. He _____ speak French very well.
3. My little sister _____ ride a bike yet.
4. I _____ help you with your homework.
5. Dogs _____ talk, but they _____ bark.

11. Must / Mustn't

Complete the sentences with "must" or "mustn't".

1. You _____ do your homework.
2. You _____ talk in the library.
3. Students _____ listen to the teacher.
4. You _____ cross the street when the light is red.
5. We _____ forget our books for class.